FREELAND and KAUFFMAN, INC.

ENGINEERS • LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS

March 23, 2016

To: City of McKinney/Planning Department

Attn: Katherine Wright 221 North Tennessee Street McKinney, TX 75069

Re: Proposed EchoPark McKinney

Dear Ms. Wright:

Please accept this letter of intent for the Minor Replat for the Bray Central Two Addition within the Sam McFall Survey, Abst. No. 641.

The minor replat is for a 11.274 acre tract of land located on the southwest corner of Bray Central Drive and Central Circle.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to give me a call at 864-672-3430 or e-mail me at cgarcia@fk-inc.com.

Sincerely.

Charles A Garcia, PE/PLS/LEED AP